
Letter: LTCC admin team helps
Bread & Broth
To the community,

Bread & Broth is very thankful that for the second time this
year Lake Tahoe Community College administrative staff members
sponsored an Adopt A Day of Nourishment. The $250 donation
covered the cost of food, serving materials and utilities
needed to serve the hot, nutritious evening meal on Nov. 26 to
the needy of our community.

Once again, LTCC was represented by a helpful and energetic
sponsor team which consisted of Julie Cathie, director of
Financial Aid; Tom Green, vice president of Academic Affairs &
Student Services; Tracy Thomas, interim director of Students &
Academic Support Services; and Jeff Defranco, vice president
of Administrative Services.

In addition to providing sustenance and a safe gathering place
for those in need, the Bread & Broth program engenders a
spirit of good will for those who volunteer at the evening
meals. Helping at their sponsorship dinner was a “wonderful
experience, we would do it again! Volunteers and dinner guests
were enthusiastic and shared time together.”

Bread & Broth commends the Lake Tahoe Community College staff
for their involvement in strengthening the social fabric of
our  community  and  their  generous  monetary  and  volunteer
support of the B&B program.

For information on Bread & Broth donation or volunteering
opportunities,  please  contact  me  at  (530)  542.2876  or
carolsgerard@aol.com.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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